SCSOA Meeting

October 2nd, 2008

Waveny House

President:  Joe D’Ascanio called the meeting to order at 7pm.  He mentioned that he has a meeting with the accountant next week to finalize all paperwork necessary for IRS submission.

Minutes:  Glen Randmer has been posting minutes on the website.  Joe asked for the approval of the minutes.  The minutes were approved.

Treasurer – Ken Essex gave his treasurers report.  Ken has a print-out of all financial information available for any board member.    Our current balance is $7,995.  All bills have been paid.  A question was asked about a surplus after the season.  Ken expects a very low surplus, but expects us to be able to pay all outstanding bills.

Banquet – Joe reminded the board that we will have our AGM separate from the banquet this year.  Joe encouraged members to bring significant others to enjoy the evening, but mentioned that we will ask all guests to pay for the evening (this will not be very expensive).

New Ideas- Joe reminded the group that this is the first year for game reports and he reiterated the need for all referees to complete game reports.  Joe reads each report.  Joe also reminded members about the new shin guard rule and the fact, that as a board, we must make no exceptions to this rule.  The safety of the player is critical as well as any potential liability for the referee.

Steve Benko – Steve asked the board to approve a $25 donation to the Norwalk times to honor honorary board member, Don Wilson.  John McLane made a motion to approve the donation.  The board approved the donation.

New Business – John McLane made an amendment which would put the burden of presenting a budget on the executive board.  The amendment will be voted on at the AGM.

Gary Klar reminded the group to be perceptive of delaying tactics.  He said some teams are specifically coached to do this.  He recommended additional time on the clock as well as a caution to the offending team for any delaying tactics.

Joe reminded the board that the next meeting is October 20th at Waveny House.

Interpreter – Carl Peterson reviewed the test and mentioned that all high school officials should score a 90 or above.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:08pm                  

Respectfully Submitted

Secretary Lisa R. Schanzer

